
Dear parents /carers, 11th September 2023

Year 6 TransitionMeetings

Choosing your child’s secondary school is a very important decision that will play a key role in

shaping their educational future.

The Secondary School admissions open on 12th September 2023 andmust be completed by
31st October 2023. A late applicationmay result in you not getting the place that youwant for

your child.

We recommend that you carefully consider your choices and utilise the opportunities to visit
the secondary schools when they hold their open evenings. Please see the link below about the
opening evenings for the secondary schools starting this week.

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-secondary
-school-in-year-7

To help parents, and inform them of the admissions process, wewould like to invite parents
into the school for a short meeting that should last nomore than 30minutes. Previous Year 6
parents have found this session extremely useful. Themeeting will go through how to fill in the

application form, catchments, do’s and don'ts, other important information you need to know and
provide an opportunity for you to ask any questions that youmay have.

Themeetings will take place on Thursday 14th September at 8.30am, 3.30pm and 5.15pm.
Please only attend one session.

At your preferred date and time, please arrive at the back school gates andmake your way to the

main school sports hall where youwill be welcomed in

Kind regards

Mr Angier
Vice Principal

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school-in-year-7
https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school-in-year-7

